
SUPPORT DURING A TOUGH TIME 
Many families will be finding this time tough for several reasons. Let us assure you, you are not alone. 

There are, however, people and organisations who would like to help. Glendenning PS has formed a 

connection with a couple who represent the Salvation Army for our area. Sandra and Ashish Pawar have 

been in contact with GPS for a while now. They are the couple who represent the Salvation Army when we 

have held our donation drives over the past couple of years. They would like to offer their support to our 

families during this time. You can contact them on 0438 834 532. 

Additionally, the Salvation Army has a number of other ways they can support families during this time. 

Please see the information below.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Another organisation, Reach Out NSW, offers fresh fruit, vegetables, meat and other essential items to 

families in need for a very reasonable price. They are located at 1/5 Coombes Drive, Penrith. They are open 

Tuesday-Friday between 10am-4pm and on Saturday between 10am and 2pm. They can be contacted on 

4706 9907 or through their facebook page – ReachOut NSW Pty Ltd.  

 

Mrs Bateup 

Student Welfare Coordinator  


